
 
HEAVY VEHICLE OPERATIONS 
 

UPDATE
Our reference:  D12#13087    HVO 4-2012 
 

 
Road works on Roe Highway  

near Clayton Street exits 
 
Main Roads advises the transport industry that the continuing works on the Roe Highway / Great 
Eastern Highway Interchange Project will involve restrictions affecting oversize combinations.  
 
 
Period 
 
Works will occur on the weekend of 21 and 22 January 2012. 
 
The restrictions arising from the works will be in effect from 6pm on Friday 20 January to sunrise 
on Monday 23 January 2012.  
 
 
Conditions 
 
A contra flow will be in place on Roe Highway with one lane 3.5 m wide for northbound traffic, and 
one lane 3.5 m wide for southbound traffic. 
 
Operators transporting oversize loads wider than 3.5 m must contact the site supervisor on the 
day of movement to ensure that arrangements are made to accommodate their load.   
 
 
Contact 
 
MacMahon Contractors: Site Supervisor, David Taylor, on 0409 082 945. 
 
 
Cancellation 
 
This HVO Update will self-cancel when the works are complete. 
 
 
 
 
 
Pascal Felix 
Acting Director Heavy Vehicle Operations 
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